
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Bloom-Carroll 7th & 8th Grade Band Parents; 

 

I am writing to inform you of our annual Middle School Band Night on Friday, September 19th at 

the Varsity football game.  The 7th and 8th grade band members will perform as part of the pre-

game festivities with the Bloom-Carroll High School Marching Bulldogs!   

 

The 7th & 8th graders will rehearse with the high school band on this day during 9th period at the 

stadium. Students will be dismissed in enough time to catch their bus. At 5:00pm, all of the bands 

will eat dinner at the middle school provided by the BC Music Boosters. After dinner, the 

students will prepare for their pre-game performance.  The Music Boosters have asked for bottled 

water & cookie donations for this event. Students should plan to be at the school by 4:45pm for 

dinner with the Marching Bulldogs. Parents and family members should be in the stadium by 6:40 

P.M. so they may see their child’s performance.  The students will perform before the game.  The 

attire for this performance is jeans, our BC Music Shirts with socks and tennis shoes. 

 

Immediately following the pre-game performance, the middle school band members will march 

back to the school and be dismissed.  The students are admitted free to this game; however, other 

family members are required to pay the admission fee into the game. There are two options for 

the students after this performance.  They may put their equipment away and return to the game, 

or they are free to go home.  Whichever option you may choose for your child, please keep in 

mind that at the conclusion of the performance and the students being dismissed, they will no 

longer be under staff supervision. 

 

We will begin rehearsing the music for this event a.s.a.p.  I have encouraged each student to try to 

memorize his/her music.  If your child feels that he/she can not memorize the music by this 

performance, then he/she may use their music during the performance. However, each child 

would need to purchase additional equipment such as lyres, flip folders, etc. This additional 

equipment can be obtained from our local music store, C.A. House Music Inc., located on the 

corner of West Sixth Avenue and Forest Rose Avenue in Lancaster (740) 277-6676.  I also 

have order forms for this equipment at the school. 

 

Your child has made a very important and exciting decision to continue in their musical 

development. I hope that you can join us for this memorable event. I look forward to meeting all 

of you. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at rob.falvo@bloomcarroll.org 

or by phone at 740-756-9751.  

 

Musically yours, 

Mr. Falvo 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4:45PM Meet at school for dinner. 

 

5:00PM Dinner with Marching Bulldogs in MS cafeteria 
 (Bottled water & cookie donations will be accepted for this event.) 

 

6:10PM Warm-up with Marching Bulldogs 

 

6:40PM March into stadium with the Marching Bulldogs! 

 

6:45PM Pre-game performance 

 

7:20PM Students are dismissed after placing equipment back in 

the band room. 

 

 

 


